
“Hallow-Giving” Costume showcase 

Friday, October 30, 2020 

 

 
 

Please refer to the Following Costume guidelines: 

 

• Face masks must be worn with your costume. 

• Costumes may not include items that are considered weapons or 

could be used as weapons such as plastic swords or knives. 

• Wigs may be worn, but no colored hair spray or extreme/elaborate 

make-up is allowed. 

• No flip flops or high heels are permitted. 

• If students do not wish to wear a costume, they should wear their 

school uniforms or dress in Halloween colors – orange and black 

• All costumes must be appropriate in length and style. 

• Costumes should not include any inappropriate sayings or promote 

violence or inappropriate activity.  
 

 As a means in which to turn the focus of Halloween into 

Hallow-Giving, the Student Council would ask student to bring in the following 

assigned item which will provide much assistance to the ministries our parish 

supports: 
 

Pre-K: small shampoos & conditioners 

Kindergarten: toothpaste 

Grade 1: tooth brushes  

Grade 2: stuffing mix  

Grade 3: cake mix 

Grade 4: cranberry sauce  

Grade 5: brown paper bags  

Grade 6: zip sandwich bags   

Grade 7: aluminum foil 

Grade 8: coffee 

 

The students may bring their items to this weekend’s Harvest Mass or bring 

them to school. From October 26-30, there will be crates positioned at the 

students’ assigned doorway for each specific grade level.  

 


